
Saint John Church  �           �        Middletown, Connecticut�

�

�

�

PASTOR�

Rev. James Thaikoottathil, J.C.D�

�

PARISH & CEMETERY SECRETARY �

Ms. Linda McCarty�

�

FINANCIAL SECRETARY�

Ms. Mary Ann Majors�

�

PARISH ORGANIST�

Mrs. Joanne Swift  (860�729�2538) �

Email:  joanne.swift@yahoo.com�

�

PARISH TRUSTEES�

Janice Wendry & Debra Liistro�

�

DIRECTOR OF RELIGIOUS EDUCATION�

Sister Lizzy & Sister Marykutty �

Email:  dremiddletown@gmail.com �

PARISH COMMITTEE HEADS�

Parish Council: Pamela Perrone  (860�301�6449) �

Building & Grounds: Myron Klein (860�316�7226) �

Fundraising Chair: Simonne Mularski (860�301�0825) �

Finance Chair: Debra Liistro  (860�402�3280) �

MASS SCHEDULE�

Saturday Vigil Mass: 4:00 PM �

5:30 PM (St. Sebastian) �

Sunday Mass: 9:00 AM �

11:00 AM & 5:00 PM (St. Sebastian)  �

Weekday Masses (Tues. & Thurs.): 7:30 AM in the Chapel.�

(Mon. Wed. & Fri.): 7:30 AM (St. Sebastian) �

Eucharistic Adoration: Begins in the Chapel after the 7:30 AM�

Mass on the 1st Thursday of each month, and ends at 

9:00AM�

with Benediction. (St. Sebastian Hour Adoration 1st Friday�

of each month, 6:00 PM�7:00 PM)�

Confessions: Heard Saturdays, 3:15�3:45 PM.�

Sundays, 8:15�8:45 AM.�

Holy Days of Obligation: Vigil 7:00 PM & 8:00 AM�

12:10 PM & 7:00 PM (St. Sebastian) �

SACRAMENTS �

Baptism: Please call the Rectory to register �

your child for Baptism.�

Marriage: Arrangements must be made at least �

one year in advance.�

Call the Rectory for more information. �

Religious Education (Including First Communion, �

First Reconciliation and Confirmation Preparation): �

Classes are held at St. Sebastian Church � Mondays, �

Grades 2 & 3 from 4:45pm � 6:00pm and �

Sundays, Grades 1,4,5,6,7,8 & 9 from 9:30am�10:50am. �

ST. JOHN RECTORY & PARISH OFFICE �

19 St. John Square • Middletown, CT�

(860) 347�5626 • Fax: (860) 638�3633�

Email: stjohnsecretary@comcast.net �

pastor.st.john.middletown@gmail.com �

www.saintjohnmiddletownct.weebly.com�

www.norwichdiocese.org �

The Parish Office is open Monday through Friday �

from 9:00 AM to 2:00 PM �

We are closed weekends and holidays�

19 St. John Square, Middletown, CT 06457 �

ST. JOHN PAUL II SCHOOL �

87 South Main Street �

Middletown, CT 06457 �

Tel: (860) 347�2978 �

Fax: (860) 347�7267 �

School Principal �

Mr. Lawrence Fitzgerald �

S�. J��� C�
����

JANUARY 23, 2022 

Our Church is Air Conditioned�
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Saturday       � January 22�

  4:00 PM   � Vigil Solemn Mass �

† John & Josephine Pasquale,  by Family�

� � by Shirley Milardo�

  5:00 PM� (St. Sebastian Church)� � �

�

Sunday     � January  23� �

  9:00 AM    � Third Sunday in Ordinary Time �

� � (Community Mass)�

† Sheila Walsh � by  St. John Parish�

 11:00 AM &   � (St. Sebastian Church)�

  5:00 PM�

�

Monday�� January 24�

   7:30 AM      � (St. Sebastian Church)�

Tuesday   � January 25� �

   7:30 AM   � † Richard Wendry�

Wednesday� January 26�

   7:30 AM� (St. Sebastian Church)�

Thursday� January 27�

   7:30 AM � †Albert Winham�

Friday     � January 28�

   7:30 AM� (St. Sebastian Church)�

�

Saturday       � January 29�

  4:00 PM    � Vigil Solemn Mass �

† Gail Cahill� by husband, Jim�

  5:00 PM� (St. Sebastian Church) �

� � �

Sunday     � January  30� �

   9:00 AM    � Fourth Sunday in Ordinary Time �

� �  (Community Mass)�

† Joanne Marie Niedbala,  by St. Jerry & Pam Perrone�

 11:00 AM &   � (St. Sebastian Church)�

  5:00 PM�
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Please keep in your prayers for those who are ill & for 

those with personal intentions:  Dan Coyle, William J. 

Dillon,  Rachel Panckus, Rev Arkadiusz Skwarek. �

        Offertory �

January 15 & 16, 2022 �

 

Weekly:�

Envelopes:        � $1,959.00�

On line:� $   785.00 

 

�

To sign�up for online giving please visit: �

saintjohnmidletownct.weebly.org   

�

Sanctuary Lamp  �

January 22nd  �  January 28th�

�

For the Parishioners of St John Church�

Third Sunday in Ordinary Time�

�

“Go, eat rich foods and drink sweet drinks, and allot 

portions to those who had nothing prepared…”�

� � � � (NEHEMIAH 8:10) 
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Now that our church is currently under renovations, it was 

recently brought to our attention that the pews are in poor 

condition and it was strongly advised that they need to be 

replaced.�

�

The new pews will be custom made so as to reproduce the 

same basic design of our current pews including the end 

caps.   This process will preserve the original historical de-

sign of St. John’s Church. �

�

 If anyone is interested in acquiring one or more of our old 

pews, in memory of St. John Church, please contact St. 

John’s rectory.     Donations are welcomed but not required.�

�

�

�

�

The Xavier High School Raffle is back and $5K richer.�

�

�� Tickets are $100 each.  Only 800 will be sold��

winner takes all.�

�� The drawing will be at 11:00 a.m. on April 1st at 

Xavier High School.  You do not need to be pre-

sent to  win, but you must be at least 18 years old 

to purchase.  Tickets may be purchased by mail-

ing a check (no cash) to Xavier High School, 181 

Randolph Road, Middletown, CT 06457.�

For more information, contact the advancement �

of0ce at 860�346�7745�

Good Luck!   �

Diocese of Norwich/Catholic Family Services�

�

The monthly Diocesan Pro�Life Mass will take 

place at the Cathedral of St. Patrick in Norwich on 

Saturday, Feb. 5th at 8:30 AM.  Please join our celebrant 

Rev. Walter Nagle at Mass as we pray to end abortion and 

for healing for those who have had an abortion.  Following 

the Mass, the Rachel Rosary will be prayed at the Cathedral.  

A brunch in the Cathedral Hall will follow the Rosary.�
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Diocese of Norwich�

Catholic Family Services �

�

�

Virtual Marriage Enrichment � For Valentine’s 

Day this year, give your spouse the gift of your time 

and re�energize your marriage by attending a virtual enrich-

ment entitled The Joy of Love on Saturday, Feb. 12, 2022, 

from 10 A.M. to 2 P.M.  Based on Chapter 4 of Pope Fran-

cis’ Amoris Laetitia: the Joy of Love, the enrichment will 

feature four talks on Daily Love, Conjugal Love, Passionate 

Love and Transformation of Love. Each talk will include 

practical insights from Pope Francis’ wisdom on marriage 

and family life. This enrichment is for married couples of all 

ages and years married. There is a $15 fee that covers work-

books for each couple. Registration and payment are due by 

Feb. 1. The program takes place online and requires partici-

pants to have an internet connection. To register, send your 

names, address, telephone number, email address and check 

made payable to the Annual Catholic Appeal to  Mary�Jo 

McLaughlin, Catholic Family Services, 199 Broadway, Nor-

wich, CT 06260 or call her at 860�848�2237, Ext. 312, or  

email her at mmclaughlin@norwichdiocese.net. �

�

Women’s Conference �

Please Save the Date and join us March 26, 2022 for the 

Virtual Spring Norwich Diocesan Women’s Confer-

ence.  Keynote speaker, author, and certified spiritual 

director Liz Kelly will present ideas from her book Love 

Like A Saint. The morning will also include a message 

from Bishop Cote, the naming of this year’s Our Lady 

Queen of Hope Award recipient and much more all 

from the comfort of your own home! For more infor-

mation, please contact The Office of Faith Events at 860

-848-2237, or manicholas@norwichdiocese.net 

 

Catholic Charities 

Catholic Charities would like to thank our parish fami-

ly for the help in reaching those most in need in our 

community.  As we begin a new year, the need is still 

great, and we are so very grateful to all our parishes 

within the Diocese of Norwich. 

Can you help us help parents who are struggling?  Re-

quests for our services continue to be overwhelming 

and we are quickly running out of resources for our 

Pregnancy/Parenting program.  We are in need of dia-

pers, especially sizes 5 & 6, wipes, baby bottles, and 

baby toiletries.  If you are in a position to help, you can 

drop off your donation at our location in Norwich, 

New London, and Willimantic, or call 860-889-8346.  

Thank you for your prayers and support.  

Our clients thank you as well!; “I thank God 

for you all” - D.M. 

Our Lady Of Calvary Retreat Center  �

Our retreat theme, All Around Us We Have Known 

You, invites us to know and recognize all around us, 

especially in nature, the God who loves us, sustains 

us, cares for us, strengthens us, and holds us in be-

ing.  This theme calls us to be aware that everything 

is connected, to enlarge our ideas of this God beyond 

all names, to let go of our prejudices about who God 

is and is not, about the places where we might “find” 

God, and about how we are able to relate to this God 

who exists beyond the limits of anything we can 

“know”.�

Come and find a safe, quiet, sacred space where you 

can encounter God, where you will learn to trust more 

deeply this God of love and life and creation, and 

where you can surrender any dusty notions of who 

you are in this God whose most accurate name might 

just be that of Beloved Holy Creator. �

Weekend Retreat Dates in February�

February 11 @ 7:00 pm  �  February 13 @ 12:00 pm�

February 25 @ 7:00 pm  �  February 27 @ 12:00 pm�

For more information please sign into:�

  https//www.ourladyofcalvary.net/retreat�weekends/�

Middlesex Hospital Vocal Chords �

Looking for Singers�

Like to sing but can’t read music?  No problem!  The 

Middlesex Hospital Vocal Chords has many members 

just like you who love to sing.  No auditions necessary!  

Just a love of music, singing and a commitment to re-

hearse every Tuesday night.  New members in voice 

parts alto’s, tenor’s, and basses are especially wel-

come!  Proof of Covid 19 vaccination required for all 

members.  Rehearsal start Tuesday February1st at 

6:45 pm at St. Francis Church, Msgr. Fox Parish Hall, 

10 Elm St., Middletown, in preparation for our spring 

concert on May 7th, Portland High School at 7:00 p.m.  

We are proud & very excited to welcome Samuel 

Tucker, the current music teacher & choral director at 

Portland High School as our new Music Director. 

Samuel bring a wealth of choral experience to his 0rst 

season as Music Directory of the Middlesex Hospital 

Vocal Chords.    For more information  visit 

www.vocalchords20.org. check us out on Facebook 

(Middlesex Hospital Vocal Chords) or call Joyce 860�

342�3120.  We’re looking forward to having you join 

family!�

NEW DATE for the 4th Annual Young Adult Mass�

�

Due to Covid, our Young Adult Mass is POSTPONED on 

Sunday, January 30th, St. Thomas Aquinas in Storrs.  The 

new date is Sunday, February 27th, at 7 PM when St. 

Thomas Aquinas Church will host Bishop Michael Cote 

for the 4th Annual Diocesan Young Adult Mass.  All 

young adults (ages 18�39, single and married) are invited 

and encourage to attend.  Young adults are welcome to 

invite friends to join us!  Mass with Bishop Cote will begin 

at 7:00 PM.  We look forward to you joining us. �



	 Ad info. 1-800-477-4574 • Publication Support 1-800-888-4574 • www.4lpi.com	 St. John, Middletown, CT	 03-0740

CAHILL & ASSOCIATES 
FINANCIAL SERVICES, LLC

860-635-4800
Securities offered thru

Commonwealth Financial Network
(CFN)

CT BEVERAGE
MART

DISCOUNT BEERS, WINES, LIQUORS
EASY BOTTLE RETURN,

MAJOR CREDIT CARDS,
PERSONAL CHECKS, ATM CARDS
955 WASHINGTON STREET

860-347-1624
www.ctbeverage.com

Home for Funerals
3 Silver Street

Middletown, CT 06457
860-346-1055

St. John Paul II
Regional 
Catholic 

School
87 S. Main St., 

Middletown, CT
860.347.2978 

office@jpii.org  • www.jpii.org43

Leading Connecticut Construction since 1898.
Plants in Meriden, Wallingford, New Haven,

Milford and Derby
Main Number: 203-237-8421

Toll Free: 888-789-4626
(888-SUZIOCO)

www.suzioyorkhill.com

York Hill Trap Rock • L. Suzio Concrete
L. Suzio Asphalt • L. Suzio Construction

CT. Lic# 624984            www.TurnerandSonsllc.com

R O O F I N G  -  S I D I N G  -  W I N D O W S
TURNER & SONS
Serving Middlesex County With
Beauty • Quality • Responsibility

860-346-7405
Since 1956

Douglas H. TurnerJohn
“Hayden” Turner

Coughlin
Lastrina

– funeral home –
Director: Sebastian Lastrina

   860-346-5439
491 High St., Middletown, CT 

THIS SPACE IS

MIDDLETOWN 
PLATE GLASS CO.

MIDDLETOWN • OLD SAYBROOK

40 Union Street, Middletown
860-347-2581

864 Washington Street  
(Rt. 66) Middletown

860-346-2272

Banquet Room Available
Breakfast, Lunch, & Dinner Always Served

Great Food, All The Time • OPEN 24/7
Your Hosts: The Daoutis Family     

AthenianDiners.com

Athenian
1064 Boston Post Road (Rte 1), Milford • 203-878-5680

Contact Jan Thiviergeto place an ad today! 
jthivierge@4LPi.com or 800-888-4574 x6408

Please support our advertisers and mention 
you saw their ad here.

FICO | Executive Chef
WE CATER PRIVATE EVENTS!

Weddings • Baby Showers
Funeral Receptions • Birthdays & More!

Email: redfoxct218@gmail.com
218 Smith St., Middletown, CT 

860-740-4967 - www.redfoxct.com


